

## Memo

To: Property Owner

From: Supt. Donahue

**Date:** June 28, 2016

## Resident,

An herbicide application will be applied to the brick sidewalks for weed control on both sides of Main Street from the canal to Holley Street, as well as Market Street, from Main St. to the fire house during the week of July 11, 2016. We will complete this application when there will be the least impact on the Village residents. If you have tenants at your property address, please notify them of this scheduled treatment.

We have outsourced this application process to a company with certified staff.

The Product to be applied is: Roundup Herbicide

Residents who have any concerns or questions with respect to the weed control in their area can contact the Village DPW at 585-637-1060.

Thank you,

Harry Dohahue

Superintendent of Public Works